Haringey referee education course

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: February 05, 2013

This course is aimed at those who want to be able to deliver well organised tournaments. We urgently need to
have new referees and to also update existing Referees to meet the current demand for more table tennis
tournaments. Whether you are yet to run your own tournament or you have been helping out for a few years,
then we are sure you will learn something from this course.

Maybe you just simply want to understand why certain refereeing decisions are made. Tutors The course will be
delivered by tutors who have a wealth of experience of running tournaments and events. We are able to call on
Stuart Sherlock International Referee and Deputy Referee at the Olympics to head up the day assisted by
experienced IR Mick Strode.

Referee Education Programme Booking Form
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